

From the Vatican, December 18, 2019

Prot. N. NE/1365/2019/P

Dear Missionary of Mercy,

I am writing to inform you that, due to unforeseen organizational considerations, we have seen fit to postpone the International Meeting of the Missionaries of Mercy which had been scheduled for April 17-19, 2020.

As soon as we are able to proceed, it will be our pleasure to reschedule the aforementioned Meeting for 2021.

While I apologize for any inconvenience, I take this opportunity to wish you a Holy Christmas and every blessing on your priestly ministry throughout the New Year.

* Octavio Ruiz Arenas

To all the Missionaries of Mercy IN THEIR DIOCESAN SEES